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5th June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

I want to update you on the further reopening of school on the 15th June. The government has asked schools to 

provide face to face contact with pupils in year 10 and 12 from the 15th June. It has instructed us to have no more 

than a quarter of the single cohort on site at any one time. This needs to be facilitated following full social 

distancing of 2m. Face to face contact has been provided for students to touch base with pupils and support them 

with their home learning. It is not to replace home learning or replicate a full school curriculum. To support the 

further opening of the school a full risk assessment and protocols has been completed. These are available to 

view from the front page of the school website. The following link will take you to a YouTube page where I explain 

some of the procedures around the school day:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rWNR8wi-QXA 

  

Each child will be sent a personalised email telling them which group they will be in and the timings of the day.  

It is extremely important that we know if your child is coming to school to access these sessions.  

They cannot just turn up on the day. We need to know to be able to contact you if they are not in school. We also 

need to know that the classrooms will be the correct size to accommodate all pupils and liaise with CYC if school 

bus transport is needed. 

  

If we do not receive a reply telling us your child is coming to school, they will not be able to attend. 

  

Each pupil will be in school for two days a fortnight. They will be consecutive days. On day one they will be 

supported in maths, English and science. On day 2 they will have support in two of their options subjects. They 

will have support in the other two subjects the next time they are in school.  

 

On day one they will stay in the same classroom with a group of up to 15 pupils. This group will not change and 

the English, maths and science teacher will move to the class in rotation. Teachers will be subject specialists but 

not necessarily your child’s regular teacher.  

 

On day 2 the same children will attend school and move into separate option groups. The make up of the class 

will be different to day one and dependent on your child’s option. They will again be taught by specialist teachers 

but not necessarily their regular teacher. There will be taught in a different classroom for each session.  

  

Please take time to read the risk assessment and protocols as well as watch the video. There is also an amended 

behaviour policy on the website with specific reference to expectations during the pandemic. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 
Steve Lewis 

Head Teacher 
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